
General Data Protection Regulation


Seymour Synchro Swim School has put the following measures in place in response to the new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR):

1. Seymour Club Chair has undergo GDPR Training.

2. Seymour Volunteers have been briefed by the Club Chair re. the new GDPR and the New Enquiries Officer has been appointed to manage Seymour's participants’ data.

3. The New Enquiries Officer stores participants’ contact data securely.  It is fully accessible by herself, the Competition Secretaries and the Club Chair.

4. Participants’ contact information is only shared with other members of the committee when registering new swimmers into the Swim England online membership, managing the training register and preparing the Club entries into competition and Grades.  

5. [bookmark: _GoBack]Seymour has informed it’s members of its data protection regulation below:



General Data Protection

As a current swimmer or someone who has trained with Seymour Synchro Swim School in the past, we would like to update you on the new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) which comes into effect on 25th May 2018.

Seymour respect the information we hold on you and we take the security of your information very seriously.   No data is ever shared with a 3rd party.  All personal and contact data is stored securely and is fully accessible only by the managing committee.   Contact information is shared with the coaches on poolside for health and safety reason

Unless you tell us otherwise, we will continue to send you communication and update regarding training and other events.

